
École Assiniboine				       6:00 p.m., Wednesday, October 3
Athlone School				      7:00 p.m., Thursday, September 20
École Bannatyne				       6:30 p.m. , Tuesday, September 18 
Brooklands School			       7:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 18
Bruce Middle School			       6:30 p.m., Tuesday, September 11
Buchanan School			               6:30 p.m., Wednesday, September 19
Crestview School 				     6:30 p.m., Thursday, September 20
George Waters Middle School		      6:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 11 
Golden Gate Middle School	    6:30 p.m., Thursday, September 20
Hedges Middle School		     6:00 p.m., Thursday, September 13
Heritage School			        7:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 11
Jameswood Alternative School 	      6:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 11
John Taylor Collegiate		     6:00 p.m., Thursday, September 20
Lakewood School 		       6:30 p.m., Monday, September 17
Lincoln Middle School		       6:30 p.m., Tuesday, September 18
Linwood School			        6:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 11
École Ness		               6:30 p.m., Wednesday, September 12
Phoenix School			        4:30 p.m., Tuesday, September 25
École Robert Browning		   7:00 p.m., Wednesday, September 5
Sansome School		                6:30 p.m., Wednesday, September 19
Stevenson-Britannia School                                6:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 25
Collège Sturgeon Heights Collegiate           6:30 p.m., Wednesday, September 12
St. James Collegiate			       6:00 p.m., Monday, September 24
Strathmillan School			            9:00 a.m., Friday, September 7
Voyageur School			   6:00 p.m., Wednesday, September 19
Westwood Collegiate		                   6:00 p.m., Thursday, September 27

Each school in St. James-Assiniboia School Division will be holding 
an Annual Meeting to establish a 2018-2019 Parent Council or Parent 

Advisory Committee. This is an opportunity to become involved in your 
school and have a positive impact on your child’s education. Please 
attend the meeting at your school. We need your input and ideas!

Notice of Annual School Meetings

Parents make the difference. 
Thank you for your support!

www.sjasd.ca


